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Comment - After 30 plus years of government service, I see this Commission as another drain on 
medical resources. I applaud the idea of providing medical care for those who cannot afford it but 
adding to an already grossly bloated medical bureaucracy moves us further away from that end goal 
rather than closer. Let's use what we have to figure this out. It's an arithmetic problem that affects real 
lives so let's buckle down, put our heads together and figure it out. God bless and all the best, RY
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